
1

Bailey, Heather

From: Janet Mallon <jacmallon575@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 4:57 AM
To: Bailey, Heather
Cc: David Clarenbach; Gary Tipler
Subject: Kathryn F. Clarenbach landmark home consideration 

 

I’m writing to Ms. Bailey and the Madison Landmark Commission to voice my support of Gary Tipler’s recent 
proposal. The proposal is to designate Kathryn Clarenbach’s Madison home at 2229 Eton Ridge as a landmark 
home. Kathryn Clarenbach (my mother) has contributed to and dedicated most of her life to equality and equal 
rights for women. As Mr. Tipler has thoroughly researched and documented, much of that planning was done at 
2229 Eton Ridge.  
Dr. Clarenbach’s work had a wide range effect on not only Madison but on our nation as well. 
 
Designating 2229 Eton Ridge as a Landmark Home would be a great tribute to not only the person, Kathryn F. 
Clarenbach, but to the environment and city where her work was done. I strongly support that designation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet A. Clarenbach Mallon 
 
Retired Science Teacher  
575 Liddle Harris Road  
Putnam Station, NY. 12861 
     email: jacmallon575@gmail.com 
     cellphone: (518) 813-2758 
 

Sent from my iPhone 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  


